
September 16, 2024 
Resident Notice 
As has been the agreed upon method of communication for all Huntington at Tampa Palms Homeowners 
Association, Inc. notice of meetings and neighborhood information, Huntington will continue to use email 
as the primary source of notification to all residents.  
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